FAIRHOPE ALABAMA

December 16, 2020
Golfers

Due to the predicted extreme cold temperatures, play will not start
before 9 am on Thursday and Friday mornings.

In addition, depending on the temperature, it could possibly be later than 9
am.

Please check with the Pro Shop if you have any questions.

Brian Williamson, Olin Scott, Jeff Williams



